
 
 
 
 
June 2023  
 
Dear families  
 
Classes and class teachers for 2023/24  
 
Please see below the new class allocations for 2023/24 as well as the member of staff who will be your 
child’s new class teacher:  
 

Current Class Current Class Teacher  New Class New Class Teacher  
Salford  Miss Khan Leeds  Miss Rauf 
Sheffield  Miss Afshan Lincoln Miss Hussain  
Lincoln Miss Hussain  Leeds-Beckett Mrs Iqbal  
Leeds  Miss Brown Huddersfield  Miss Brown 
Leeds Beckett Mrs Iqbal  Nottingham  Mrs Whitehouse-Walker 
Huddersfield  Mrs Keenan  Trinity  Miss Mackenzie 
Trinity  Mrs Littlewood/Miss Rehman  Durham  Mrs Littlewood  
Nottingham  Mrs Whitehouse-Walker Teesside  Miss Noveen  
Teesside Miss Mackenzie  Manchester  Mrs Parveen  
Durham  Mrs Parveen York Mr Hill 
York Mr Hill Cambridge  Mrs Brearley  
Manchester  Mr Stanier  Oxford  Mrs Batool  

 
Transition days will be on Tuesday 4 and Wednesday 5 July. Staff have been working hard on transition 
arrangements to ensure that new receiving class teachers understand the needs of all students in their 
class. Please drop-off and pick-up from the usual doors on these days.  
 
If your child is currently in Reception and transitioning to Year 1 (Key Stage 1) there will be a ‘New to Key 
Stage 1’ parent meeting on Tuesday 4 July, at 4pm in the hall.  
 
If your child is currently in Year 2 (Key Stage 1) and transitioning to Year 3 (Key Stage 2) there will be a 
‘New to Key Stage 2’ parent meeting on Wednesday 5 July, at 4pm in the hall.  
 
As always, thank you for your continued support.  
 
Best wishes  
 
Mrs Morrissey  
Head of School  


